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Department of Works and Engineering 
 

February 11, 2021 

 

Dear Respondents, 

 

Ref: 36/100 Request for Statement of Qualifications (RFSQ) – Stimulus Program Addendum #3 
 

This Addendum #3 contains (1) pages. 
 

The following addendum supersedes information contained in the RFSQ to the extent referenced. 
This addendum forms part of the RFSQ documents and will be subject to all of the terms and conditions set 
out in the RFSQ process. 

 

PART 2 – Questions and Responses 
 

1. Q: Do we have to be a registered company to apply for the infrastructure Stimulus Program? 
A: Yes. 

 
2. Q: Will companies be considered for Stimulus projects or other projects with Public Works after the RFSQ 

submission deadline?  
A: No. Late submissions will not qualify for the Stimulus Program as announced. However, all late 
submissions will be considered as they are received. Submissions will be responded to within 30 days 
regarding their inclusion on or exclusion from the pre-qualified list. If a late submission is otherwise compliant 
the company will not be considered for the first phase of Stimulus Projects. However, when the Ministry of 
Public works invites Suppliers to submit Qualifications for inclusion in a prequalified supplier list again, your 
submission will be included for the next round of projects. We encourage companies to re-submit their 
qualifications if anything on previous submissions no longer applies.  
 

3. Q: If I am having trouble electronically editing or manually filling out the forms who can I contact for 
assistance? 
A: Submission forms can be electronically edited and submitted via email to Stimulus@gov.bm as well as be 
printed and completed manually. If completed manually, companies have the option of placing the hard copy 
in the Tender Box located in the reception area of the Ministry of Public works or scanning the form and then 
emailing to the Stimulus email mentioned above. Companies that need assistance completing the forms 
should email admin1@bedc.bm or call BEDC. Tel: 441-292-5570. 

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM #3 

 
Note: Amendment/addenda will be posted at https://www.gov.bm/procurement-notices. 
Respondents should visit the Government Portal website on a regular basis during the 
Procurement process. 
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